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Self Control 
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Inspiration 
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 Dear Parents, 
 
What a busy week it has been! 
All Year 6 breathed an enormous sigh of relief on Thursday as they finished their final day of tests. The children showed every one of our 
core values throughout the week working incredibly hard to show all their learning. We are proud of each and every one of you, you   
perserved and showed great maturity. As a well done we will be taking you all to Cream’s to celebrate your hard work. 
Year 6 can now really enjoy their final term of primary school, enjoying the rest of their learning and school life. 
 
As you may imagine (and may have heard, if you live within the village) the whole school have been frantically practising their dances 
and the pageant ready for Saturday. The forecast is currently good, we are hoping the sun will shine on us! 
 
We are meeting at the Church car park at 10.45, ready to begin our procession into school down Hurstwood Road. 
The Marshalls will alert the teachers, who are in charge of the children, when the road has been temporarily closed 
for the children to walk down and into the school. 
 
The school will be open on Monday 21st May as usual. We were granted an extra day in lieu last year due to it be-
ing 150 years of Bredhurst School. 
Boys wearing white smock shirts will need to wear school trousers or grey shorts. 
 
May I take this opportunity to thank all involved in the May Day preparations for all their help and commitment, it is a massive event to 
undertake, taking comprehensive planning and time. It does ensure we have much needed funds which support all the children’s educa-
tion. 
 
It is with regret that the swimming pool continues to be out of action, we are still awaiting a part, due to the age of the boiler this has 
been very difficult to source. We are hoping the pool will be up and running immediately after the half term, an alert will be sent out 
towards the end of the half term to keep you informed. 
 
The children all enjoyed seeing the exotic animals from Zoolab on Wednesday and many were very brave in handling them too! 
 
Next week we have the Medway park visit to look forward to for all of Hurstwood, Kemsley and Oakwood classes. Could all children 
please be dropped off at Medway park, younger siblings may be dropped off before or after and will not be counted as late for that 
morning. Children need to arrive in appropriate sports wear. 
 
I know all the children are looking forward to their Royal tea party this afternoon and the weather looks set to be lovely for Saturday too! 
 
I look forward to seeing you all tomorrow! 
 
 
Best Wishes  
 
Michelle Cox  
    
 
Head Teacher 



Spirit of Bredhurst this Week         

Fir Tree Luke Wallace 

Forge  Reece Evans 

Hurstwood Daisy Thomas 

Kemsley Hollie Gregory 

Oakwood     Rhys Thomas 

 

          Stars of the Week       

Fir Tree  Finley Singleton 

Forge   Jacob Apps  

Hurstwood  Thomas Dodson  

Kemsley  Henry Ridden  

Oakwood  All of Oakwood 

Writer of the Week     

Fir Tree  Euan Coker 

Forge   Issac Jackson 

Hurstwood  Robin Rose 

Kemsley  Maisie Gardner 

Oakwood  

 May 

 

 

Saturday 19th  May Day (all children are needed in school) 

Thursday 24th  Fir Tree AOW 

Thursday 24th  Year 6 Stay and Make session—electricity! 

 

Monday 28th May — Friday 1st June Half Term Break 

 

June 

Monday 4th   Staff Development Day 

Tuesday 5th   Children return to school 

Wednesday 6th  Yr 6 Safety in Action 11a.m. –3p.m. 

Wednesday 6th  Cricket Match  

Thursday 7th   3.45p.m.Arethusa Meeting 

Friday 8th   Yr 6 Bikeability 

Monday 11th  Football Match Greenfields 

Monday 11th  Netball Match Greenfields p.m. 

Wednesday 13th  Sports Day a.m. 

Wednesday 13th  Father’s day Gift Sale 2.00p.m. 

Thursday 14th  4.00p.m. Secondary Transfer Meeting (Yr 5) 

Thursday 14th  Yr 4+5 Football Tournament @ Greenfields 

Thursday 14th  Yr 6 Church Celebrations  

Saturday 16th  Korfball Tournament 

Monday 18th  KS1 African Jungle Workshop 

Mon 18—Fri 22 Arethusa Week 

Thursday 21st  Hurstwood Trip to Bedgebury 

Thursday 28th  Yr 6 Bikeability 

Friday 29th   Yr 6 Police Open Day 

 

July 

Tuesday 3rd   Fir Tree + Forge Synagogue visit 

Wednesday 4th  Taster Day New Yr R 

Friday 6th   Yr 6 Bikeability 

Thursday 5th   Howard Induction Day 

Thursday 5th   Taster Day New Yr R 

Mon 9th—Thur 12th Sports Week 

Friday 13th   KS1 + KS2 Trips 

Wednesday 18th  Disco 4.30—6.30p.m. 

Thursday 19th  Yr6 Pool Party 

Friday 20th   Leaver’s Service 11.00a.m. 

 

Year 5 —Kent Test 
Online applications open on Friday 1st June. 
 
Medway Test online application is not available yet. 
More info. to follow. 
 
 
 

May Day — Programm Winner 

Congratulations to April Grant who is our front   

cover winner for the May Day Programme. 

 

Well done to our four runners up inside:- 

Charlie McCann 

Eden Tasker-Twinn 
Nathan Duduyemi 
James Colwell 
 
 
 

May Day — Help needed 

If you can help with any setting up for May Day (especially to 

erect the stage and castle backdrop) your help will be appre-

ciated. The school will be open from 8.00a.m. for setting up. 

 


